
Memo – Bid Notice 

TO: All Interested Contractors and Vendors 
FROM: Paul Paradise, Business Manager – Highlands School District 
DATE: 6/19/2025 
RE: Request for Bids – Auditorium Lighting and Audio Upgrade Project 

Highlands School District is accepting sealed bids for the Auditorium Lighting and Audio 
Upgrade Project at Highlands High School. The project bid involves the year 1 phased 
replacement and installation of upgraded dimming, lighting, audio processing, and digital 
AV control systems in the school auditorium. A mandatory onsite inspection is required 
before submitting any bids. 

The project is scheduled to begin during the 2025–2026 school year. All bidders must 
comply with the requirements listed in the Request for Bids document, which includes 
submission of a Bid Form, Bid Bond (5%), Non-Collusion Affidavit, Bidder’s Past History, 
and relevant insurance documentation. 

Bid packets can be obtained from the Highlands School District Administrative Office or 
online at www.goldenrams.com. All sealed bids must be received no later than 10:00 AM 
on Monday, July 14, 2025, at which time they will be publicly opened. 

If you have questions regarding the scope of the project or scheduling an onsite inspection, 
contact Mackinly Adams email: madams@goldenrams.com Phone: 724-487-1703 

 

http://www.goldenrams.com/

